
El Paso Independent School District
Board of Trustees Tour of District Properties

August 24, 2001
9:00 a.m.

Education Center-Boeing

Present: Dr. Gene Finke, Vice President
Mr. Joe Rosales
Dr. Gilberto Anzaldua, Superintendent

Absent: Mr. Dan Wever, President
Miss Leonor Garcia, Secretary
Mr. Sal Mena, Jr.
Dr. Charles Roark
Mr. Richard Telles

The tour of EPISD undeveloped, vacant property parcels began at 9:35 a.m.  The District
properties toured were as follows:

1. off of Lindbergh Avenue
2. off of S. Mesa Hills Drive (three parcels)
3. west of the intersection of Sunset Drive and Doniphan Drive (State Highway 20)
4. southeast corner of the intersection of Wild Willow Drive and Turnstone Drive
5. northwest corner of the intersection of Buckley Drive and North Festival Drive
6. north of the intersection of Buckley Drive and Cactus Bloom Way
7. along Lawndale Drive (two parcels)
8. north of the intersection of Mesa Street and Alto Mesa Drive and north of Alto Mesa

Unit Five

The tour ended at 11:55 a.m.

Date Approved:  October 23, 2001


